
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Thursday,	11	May	2017	
11:19:49	AM	
	
Dear	IPART,	
When	the	first	Solar	Feed-In	Tariff	was	recommended	at	6	cents	cents	per	
kilowatt	I	assumed	that	it	was	because	the	average	Spot	Price	for	major	
electricity	generators	was	this	price.	
This	ignored	the	fact	that	Solar	Producers	send	their	power	into	the	wires	during	
daytime,	when	the	Spot	Price	is	significantly	higher.	Hopefully	the	new	
recommended	price	is	the	daytime	Average	Spot	Price.	
But	it	also	ignored	the	fact	that	Domestic	Solar	Producers	do	not	use	the	long-
distance	Transmission	Wires	and	Transformers,	and	this	should	justify	a	higher	
feed-in	tariff	for	power	that	is	produced,	effectively,	on-site.	
I	hope	you	will	consider	this.	
	
Warwick	Buckingham		
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